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ADEC Comments and Plan Approval 
 
Ms. Plate: 
 
On April 26, 2024, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC), 
received the Bernice Creek Surface Water Sampling Work Plan, dated April 26, 2024.  This document was prepared by 
Trihydro Corporation.  The work plan is approved with the following comments. 
 
Since Bernice Creek surface water and sediments were found to be impacted in the 1996 sampling, include sediment 
sampling in this event, collocated with surface water samples. 
 
If you have any questions on any aspect of the project, please contact me by e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Environmental Program Specialist 
 
Electronic copies via e-mail:  Brianna Force, Trihydro Corporation 
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